
FACULTIES OF MATHEMATICS & STATISTICS 

JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE WITH UNDERGRADUATES 

A meeting of this committee will be held on Friday 16 May at 2pm in S1.37, Mathematical Institute. 

Papers to: David Abed (MURC President), Alexander Homer (MURC Secretary), Ryan Murphy (MURC 

Treasurer), William Juan (MURC IT Rep), Lewis Morgan (MURC Mathematics & Computer Science 

Rep), Rose Ryan Flinn (MURC Mathematics & Philosophy Rep), Stewart Jerrome (Mathematics & 

Statistics Rep), Michael Holloway (MURC Questionnaires Rep), Rachel Ahlquist (MURC Outreach 

Rep), Ben Spells (MURC Publicity and Careers Rep), Joel Cawte (MURC 4
th

 Year Rep), Perry Wang 

(MURC 1
st

 Year Rep), Dr Janet Dyson (Faculty Teaching Advisor), Dr Neil Laws (Department of 

Statistics), Dr Richard Earl (Director of Undergraduate Studies & Joint Committee for Mathematics 

and Philosophy), Dr Rebecca Cotton-Barratt (Admissions Co-ordinator), Ms Catherine Goodwin 

(MPLS). 

1. Meeting held on Friday 7 February 2014 

(a) Minutes (attached) 

(b) Matters arising 
 

2. Reports from the meetings of the Faculty/Teaching/Academic Committees 

(a) Mathematics 

i. Review of Prelims 

ii. Chance to do 5 or 6 long options 

iii. Classification at Part C 

(b) Statistics 
 

3. MURC Business 
 

4. Questionnaires 

(a) Hilary Term 2014 statistical summaries (attached) 
 

5. Open Days and Induction 

The remaining open days in 2014 are: Wednesday 2
nd

 July, Thursday 3
rd

 July, and Friday 19
th

 

September. 
 

6. Part B and C Options 

(a) Registration for mathematics Part B and Part C courses 

Draft synopses will be published shortly and students will be asked to register for 

courses by Friday 28
th

 June.  Lists of courses confirmed so far are attached.  

(b) Mathematics Part B options fair 

The options fair will take place on Friday of week 8 from 2pm to 3.30pm under the 

South Crystal on the Mezzanine Level. 

(c) Mathematics Part C options fair 

The options fair will take place on Friday of week 8 from 3.30pm to 5pm under the 

South Crystal on the Mezzanine Level. 

(d) Projects lecture  

This will be given by Prof. Hambly on Friday of week 8 from 3pm to 3.30pm in L2. 
 

7. Induction of First Year Students in MT 2013 

Representatives of MURC and the Invariants Society are invited to participate at the 

Undergraduate Induction on Friday of week 0, Michaelmas Term.  

 

8. A.O.B. 
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